
Report of the Riccarton//Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 September 2007 

4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The following items of correspondence were tabled: 
 
 (a) A letter from Templeton Primary School regarding safety concerns about children crossing 

Banks Street outside the school.  The Board decided that the letter be received and referred to 
its Transport and Roading Committee. 

 
 (b) A letter from Mary Corbett regarding silver birch trees in Brigham Drive.  The Board decided 

that the letter be received and Ms Corbett be invited to speak as a deputation to the 27 August 
2007 extraordinary Board meeting. 

 
 (c) A letter from Environment Canterbury informing the Board about the consultation process for 

Proposed Change No.1 to the Canterbury Regional Policy Statement.  The Board decided that 
the letter be received. 

 
 (d) A letter from the Templeton Residents’ Association thanking the Board for its efforts in helping 

to create the bylaw restricting cars at certain times on specified roads in Templeton and Hornby.  
The letter also thanked Bob Shearing and Mike Mora for their support of the Association during 
this process.  The Board decided that the letter be received. 

 
 (e) Two letters from the Halswell Residents’ Association regarding damage to Sabys Road bridge 

and concerns about a boundary fence on Halswell Road.  The Board decided that the letters be 
received and referred to its Transport and Roading Committee. 

 
 (f) A letter from the Hornby Working Men’s Club registering the Club’s interest in any future work 

carried out on Chalmers Street, Hornby.  The Board decided that the letter be received and 
referred to its Transport and Roading Committee. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


